
 
 
 

Notice of Change in Schedule 
for Business Japanese (Basic) Class 

 

We would like to inform all students that starting from October 
2025, the "Business Japanese (Basic)" class, which is 
currently held on Wednesdays, will be rescheduled to 
Tuesdays. 

 

Please be sure to check the latest schedule on our website 
when applying. 

https://online.naganuma-school.ac.jp/en/bj/#calendar 

 

■ Business Japanese (Basic)​
 Before: Wednesdays ​
 After: Tuesdays (from October 2025) 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

 

https://online.naganuma-school.ac.jp/en/bj/#calendar
https://online.naganuma-school.ac.jp/en/contact/

